
 
 
 

REVISED  
NOTICE OF JUNE 5, 2025 -  

REGULAR BOARD MEETING LOCATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the location of the Regular Meeting of the Governing 

Board of the San Ysidro School District scheduled for 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 5, 2025, 

will no longer be held at the Ocean View Hills Elementary School Auditorium – 4919 Del Sol 

Blvd, San Diego, California 92154. 

Instead, the meeting will be held at its original location: 

San Ysidro School District - Education Center/Board Room 

4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, California 92173 

DATED: June 2, 2025 

 
Gina A. Potter, Ed.D., Secretary 
Governing Board 
 
 

 

 

 


